
SEPTEMBER 2024 

1: Dawn Martin, Tres Seippel 
2: Andrea Redd 
3: John Oerter 
4: Harrison Grubbs, Deborah Nance 
5: Joel C. Lineback 
7: Fred Crouch II, Bette Peterson 
8: Mitchell Eaton 
9: Sally Meehan 
10: Dave Clodfelter 
11: Brandon Grimes, Rameth McKnight 
12: Bill Seippel 
13: Hoyle Schultz Jr. 
14: Spencer Davis III 
15: Penny Hege 
16: Dee Jones, Denise Segraves 

17: Andrew Montoya 
18: J. Daniel Redding Jr. 
19: Lisa Davis, Mike Hattaway 
20: Tracy Pryor-Poole 
21: Lilli Baker 
22: Patrick Meehan, Josh Moyer 
23: Ellie Lough, Liam Lough;  
Robert Middleton 
24: Melanie Montoya 
25: Jae Goess 
26: Butch Goforth Jr., Chi chi Messick 
Lee Reviere 
28: Shirley Hughes, Julia McMichael 
29: Adam Breaux, Wesley Harrison 
30: Liz Stanford 

September Birthdays 

Dear Calvary Family,  

Can you believe we’ve finally arrived to the beginning of our fall programming? We 
have so much excitement happening in September, especially with the additions of 
Helen & Pastor Nola to our staff! You can keep up to date on the latest events by 
reading the weekly e-blast or looking at the announcements inside your bulletin. If 
you’d like to be added to the e-blast, send me an email (jacob@calvarymoravian.org) 

Chaz’s Wednesday bible study begins again on September 11th from 6-7 PM. We will 
be using the book, Our Moravian Treasures, which you can purchase from Calvary for 
$13 each. This is a hybrid class so you can attend either in-person or by Zoom! 

We hope you’ll join us on Sunday, September 15th for our kickoff Sunday where we’ll 
be installing Helen Pelkey as our Director of Children, Youth, & Families, enjoying 
fellowship with lunch after worship, and starting our fall semester of Sunday School. 

Blessings,  
Jacob Patrick

mailto:jacob@calvarymoravian.org


SUMMER MISSIONS PROJECTS

In addition, the Calvary 
Congregation went above and 
beyond for our snack cake drive. 
The Forsyth Jail & Prison Ministry 
needed 200 snack cakes for their 
Bible Study Fellowship. Through 
the generosity of our members, we 
collected nearly 500 snack cakes! 
The excess donations will be used 
to fill in the gap when they don’t 
have enough for future events. 

Thank you for supporting our 
Missions initiatives!

This summer, Calvary came 
together to help our 
community partner, Brunson 
Elementary with a school 
supply drive. The congregation 
donated almost 300 items to 
the drive. We are so lucky to 
have such a generous 
community at Calvary and we 
know the teachers and 
students will start the year off 
right with all these supplies!



Frances W. Conrad 
Betty Troutman - Laurel Ridge Scholarship Fund 

Frances Swing 

Betty and Harry Stimson 
Holly and Thomas Hutchins 

Treva and Jack Trivette 
Holly and Thomas Hutchins 

Willa Trivette 
Holly and Thomas Hutchins 

MEMORIALS

Please note that this reflects tributes as of August 7th, 2024.  All tributes 
received after that date will be included in the next Calvary 

Connections. A special thanks to Dee Brown for compiling these! 

If you have any questions, please contact us by emailing our financial 
secretary, Sabrina, at sabrina@calvarymoravian.org.



The Rev. Chaz Snider, Pastor & Head of Staff 
The Rev. Dr. Nola Reed Knouse,  
Pastor of Congregational Care & Visitation 
Amanda Schumpert,  
Director of Music & Congregational Ministries 
Helen Pelkey, Director of Children, Youth, & Families 
Jacob Patrick, Office & Communications Manager      
Gordon Cranfill, Jr., Facilities Manager 
Mary Louise Kapp Peeples, Organist 
Sabrina Maksi, Financial Secretary 
Brian C. Lott, Band Director                                      

   

600 Holly Avenue 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101 

Church Office: 336.722.3703    
office@calvarymoravian.org 

www.calvarymoravian.org 

Office Hours 
Mon-Thurs 8 AM-4 PM 

Lunch Hour: 12:30-1:30 PM 
Closed on Fridays

Worship - 11:00 a.m., in person & via live stream 
www.calvarymoravian.org  

Click on “Live Stream” 

600 Holly Avenue 
Winston-Salem, NC 27101-2716 
Address Service Requested

http://www.calvarymoravian.org

